
CAGE and Citizens Against Ugly Street Spam (CAUSS) 
www.causs.org

Thursday, July 20 2008

You can join fellow sharkies or sign sharks (that's what sign removers are called) in 
most of our states and learn what is being done to combat this blight.

It's  a  very  informative  web  site  with  forums  that  will  provide  you  with  laughter, 
information and encouragement as it's citizens like us and code enforcement people 
who use the site.

Please check it out and join today.

We removed 142 signs over the past few days in Rosedale-making a small dent. I have 
added them to my collection to use as dropcloths, makeshift shovels for cleanups, paint 
can platforms, protective case for some sharp ended tools etc.  I strongly encourage 
everyone to either report a few signs or take down a few signs this week. IF everyone 
does a little, it does make a big difference!

Some communities that are not involved with CAGE, do nothing to report or paint over 
graffiti and do not report or remove signage and it shows. Sometimes we as citizens 
need to be proactive to keep our communities clean and safe. Too bad everyone can 
not do their part-but our rewards are in our quality of life and property values!

Election posters are coming!  We have asked candidates to not post signs-most have 
said they would not but I am not that gullible. We all need to be ready, so every sign you 
remove before election day will make a difference.

Best regards to all!

Fred 
CAGE-USA-NY-Brooklyn/Queens 

http://www.causs.org/

